
Jason Langley
Orono
LD 32
I wonder if these net metering repeal/eliminate/prohibit bills are designed to help 
people in Maine or big business interests with ties to the fossil fuel industry?  I think 
the latter because the very foundation of why people like my wife and I would invest 
$50,000 in a rooftop PV array is built on the premise that solar energy generated at 
our house offsets our use from the electric grid.  We save money in the long term, and
by extension reduce our dependence on fossil fuel generated power, and by further 
extension help in a small way reduce our carbon emissions that are warming the 
planet faster with each passing year.  We care about our daughter and her future.  We 
care about future generations.  We like being energy independent and contributing to 
the common good.  These bills are yet another example of dirty work on behalf of 
very greedy people trying to tear that all down.  


